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New Mexico Department of Energy '

0il and Gas Conservation Division )(1 .

P. 0. Box 2088 \

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Bill:

I appreciate you and Vic Lyons taking the time to visit with Barbara
Price-Thurman, Clayton Taylor, and myself on the ninth. Pursuant to
our conversation, I would like to update you on the status of taking
in the gas from our James A No. 2 Well in the Cabin Lake Field.

We have moved a compressor from another facility to the James A Well
and anticipate having this connected by the first of October. Any
further consideration that you can give us on our request for a
temporary flaring permit will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

23

W. B. Berry
Operations Manager
Permian Basin Region 2
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cc: Mr. L. A. Clements
Supervisor and 0il & Gas Supervisor
State of New Mexico Energy & Minerals Dept.
District IT
P. O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico, 88210



